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Men's recovery house is close to happening
Bob Finnan The Gazette

MEDINA - A housing project for men in recovery is progressing to the point where it could open in the
summer.

Jon Robinson, executive director of Cathy's House in Medina, said there is a huge need for recovery
housing for men in Medina.

Cathy's House, 515 W. Liberty St., houses 11 beds for men at its facility and seven for women. It
generally has a long waiting list.

"There is a huge need for men in recovery housing," Robinson said at the Medina County Opiate Task
Force virtual meeting Friday morning. "We have a property in mind.

"We hope to move in this summer. We're stoked about that."

Several local churches and organizations have raised almost $230,000 for the project. The largest donor
was Heartland Community Church, which raised almost $130,000. One anonymous donor pledged
$50,000.

Cathy's House, a sober living home founded in 1998 in Medina, has partnered with several other
community groups, including Hope Recovery Community, Catholic Charities (Diocese of Cleveland),
Medina Metropolitan Housing Authority, Medina County Alcohol, Drug Abuse and Mental Health Board
and Medina County Habitat for Humanity, among others.

Robinson said the expansion project would provide an opportunity for males to transition from
"protective housing" to "sustainable housing."

He said that's part of the recovery process, which is helpful in long-term recovery. Studies have shown
these individuals in sustained housing have fewer overdoses and arrests.

Robinson said his entire staff, including himself, is made up of people in long-term recovery, who all
possess peer-support certifications.

The ADAMH Board's Discovery Recovery House, which will be operated by OhioGuidestone, could open
as early as April or May.

It will house 12 women in recovery at 189 Northland Drive
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